
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                            May 10, 2021 
 
Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Tammy Miller, Andy Potter, Jim Franz, Greta Pfaff, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: None 
 
Public Input:  None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the April meeting.  Jim Franz made a motion to accept the minutes as being read. 
Seconded by Andy Potter.  Motion carried. 
 
Greta Pfaff was unable to obtain bank report.  A motion was made by Andy Potter to approve the treasurer’s report 
pending review of emailed report that Greta will send as soon as report is available.  Jim Franz seconded the motion.  
Motion carried. 
 
Permits: None.   
 
Old Business: Road closure proceeding for Mulcahdy has been discontinued at this time.  Cory will be talking to the 
residents on Miller Ct. to discuss what is going to be done to move forward. 
The speed radar sign was installed on Fox Rd., next it will go to Geier Rd, and then to Byington Rd. 
 
New Business:  None.   
 
Highway Maintenance:  Road work started on Pekala Rd. will be discontinued at this time. 
 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Andy Potter made a motion to approve the bills as presented.  Jim 
Franz seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 P.M. was made by Jim Franz.  Seconded by Andy Potter.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
         Tammy Miller, Clerk 
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


